
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Reception 
Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 
Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief time of fellowship. 

Today at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  Avenue     

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

~ 4:00 pm—Youth Choir 
~ 4:30 pm—Youth Bells 
~ 4:45 pm—CAST rehearsal for Camel Lot 
~ 5:00 pm—Youth ATTIC 
~ 5:30 pm—Love Fund Committee Meeting 

The Lord’s SupperThe Lord’s SupperThe Lord’s SupperThe Lord’s Supper    

~Camel Lot~ Don’t Miss the Manger 
Sunday, December 4, at 6:00 p.m. 

Presented by KidsPRAISE 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Four Seasons Town Centre 

“The Sights  and Sounds of  Chris tmas”  

FROM  

The L iv ing Chris tmas Tree  

Dec. 9th—6:30/7:15/8:00 p.m. 

Dec. 10th—3:00/3:45/4:30 p.m. 

Dec. 11th—3:00/3:45/4:30 p.m. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

“Christmas at Friendly” 
Sunday, Dec. 18—6:00 p.m. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 
Saturday, Dec. 24—5:00 p.m. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Christmas Day—Sunday, Dec. 25 
Combined Worship-10:45 a.m. 

Wednesday Night Supper                                              

November 30th ~  Country Style Steak, mashed       

potatoes, lima beans, cobbler 

DR. CRIS ALLEY TO SPEAK AT FABC 
 

Dr. Cris Alley, Research Triangle Strategy Coordinator for 
the Baptist State Convention of North Carolina, will speak at 

FABC on Sunday, December 4, for the WMU Week of   
Prayer.  He and his family served for nine years with the  

International  Mission Board as the Strategy Coordinator for 
a Muslim people group in East Asia.  Be sure to attend our 
unity worship service in the Multi-Purpose Room to hear this 

outstanding speaker.   

 Journey to Bethlehem:  
Families with children ages birth through 5th grade are     
invited to attend our 1st Family Multi-Sensory Christmas    
Experience called Journey to Bethlehem on Thursday,     
December 1, from 6:15pm-7:30pm. This event is family-
friendly and is designed for families who attend our 
church, as well as our Weekday Christian Preschool. 
Please be looking for more information through emails 
from Shelby Hallquist, or contact Shelby if you have 
questions. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON – DECEMBER 6 
 

The annual FABC Christmas Luncheon will be held on    
Tuesday, December 6, at 12 o’clock noon, in the          

Multi-Purpose Room.  This luncheon is sponsored by the 
Diamond Set, but is open to all ages.    

you can come on your lunch hour.  We would love to have 
you!  Get in the spirit of Christmas as you listen to Christmas 
music!  Tickets are available for $10 per person.  See    

Doris Henderson today to get yours. 

To Brenda, Pastor Pat Cronin and family, on the    

passing of her Brenda’s mother, Jane Hill 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE                                                                       

December 6th ~  2:00 pm -7:00 pm                                       

Fellowship Hall 

KAREN SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED 

The Church Plant Committee recently established the Dr. Ron 
and Evelyn Hill Scholarship Fund. These scholarships were    
established to encourage and assist Karen students from Friendly 
Avenue Karen Church as they pursue their education beyond the 
high school level.  Last Sunday the committee was able to award 
scholarships in the amount of $250 each to five students who are 
enrolled at GTCC.  Those receiving the scholarships are Mu Klow 
Htoo, Tha Blay Htoo, Lay Sha Mu, Friday Htoo 
and Tuesday Paw. 

Anyone wishing to contribute to this scholarship fund may do so 
by designating their contribution to Account 222.08.  For more 
information, contact Brenda Forlines, chair of the Church Plant 
Committee. 

2016 Hanging of the Green Service2016 Hanging of the Green Service2016 Hanging of the Green Service2016 Hanging of the Green Service    

Tonight  at  6:30 p.m.Tonight  at  6:30 p.m.Tonight  at  6:30 p.m.Tonight  at  6:30 p.m.    

Samaritan’s Purse Christmas Boxes                                                               

Friendly Avenue packed 372 boxes for the Opera(on 

Christmas Child Project. Way to go FABC! 



November 27, 2016 

 4800 West Friendly Avenue, Greensboro, NC  27410 

336-292-3567 * Fax 336-292-3683 

www.friendlyavenue.com 

Dr. Pat Cronin, Senior Pastor 

Dr. Pat Cronin, Senior Pastor 
Home: 643-0773    Cell: 908-9308 
pcronin@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 304 
 

Rev. Steve King, Associate Pastor 
Home: 471-1779   Cell: 471-1779 
sking@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 313 
 

Rev. Rob Miller 
Minister of Music & Worship 
Home: 662-0463   Cell: 686-4555 
rmiller@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 302 
 

Rev. Jamie Burkett 
Minister to Students 
Cell: 355-7889 
jburkett@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 307 
 

Shelby Hallquist, Director,  
School-Age Children &  
Families Ministry  
shallquist@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 311 
 

Chris White 
Worship Leader 
cwhite@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 308 
 

Connie Hastings 
Music Associate/Organist 
chastings@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 309 
 

Sandy Johnson, Director 
Friendly Avenue Christian Preschool   
Home: 697-5718  Cell: 601-2583 
sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 314 (School # 292-3578) 
 

Dr. Doris Henderson 
Director of Outreach 
dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 312 
 

Rev. Bryan Presson 
Burmese Karen Church Planter 
bpresson@friendlyavenue.com 
Office Ext. 319 

FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
Gary Angel                                          
Bob Hege 

8:15 & 10:45 Traditional Worship  - Steve King 
10:45 Contemporary Worship  - Pat Cronin     

FABC Weekly Schedule 

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

4:15 Youth Bells  

5:00 Youth Choir  

5:45 The “ATTIC” - youth 

6:00 KidsPraise; SOLD Classes 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci?zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring  

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  

 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare  

5:00 pm  Wednesday Night Supper 

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          

  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S?tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris?an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

FACP  Ministry NewsFACP  Ministry NewsFACP  Ministry NewsFACP  Ministry News    

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra�ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

Connie Freeman 

PT Administra�ve Assistant–Ext. 303 

Please leave CONNECT CARDS and     

Bulletin inserts in the pew for pick up. We 

can reuse them the following week. Help 

FABC save money from having to reprint 

each week.  Thanks!    

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING 
 

Make your biggest and best gift your offering to support our  
missionaries. One hundred percent of what we give goes to 
make it possible for them to continue to spread the gospel. So 
far we have given $9,140.00. Our goal is $43,000. We  exceed-
ed this amount last year. 

Assistive Listening Devices  

Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary  

Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

Urban Ministries 
 

The next collec(on date for our Urban Ministries food 

drive is Sunday, December 4, 2016 

                    MARINE CORPS RESERVE     

                TOYS FOR TOTS 

Toys for Tots is a program run by the United States    

Marine Corps Reserve which distributes toys to         

children whose parents cannot afford to buy them gi;s 

for Christmas. There are several boxes in the hallways 

to place toys in for these children.  Thank you! 


